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January 14, 2021 

 

 

With current events, some may be anxious regarding their family’s safety.  Please know at any 

time we become aware of safety concerns relative to our residents that would be pertinent for 

them to be aware, we will disseminate said concerns.   

 

There are currently no known threats to Sudbury and we continually monitor and/or collaborate 

with local, state and federal authorities to identify any such threats.  Our department is 

continually assessing our capabilities as well as the resources from which may request assistance 

in augmenting our capabilities.  If we become aware of any circumstances or intelligence that is 

concerning relative to Sudbury, we will update everyone. 

 

May we all have a better year ahead!  I hope we can all work together in a respectful manner for 

the benefit of ALL! 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully,  

 
Scott Nix 

Chief of Police 


